

CONTACT: RICK KITSON Public & Environmental Affairs Director

Telephone: (408) 431-7679 • rickk@cupertino.org

City Hall • 10300 Torre Avenue • Cupertino, CA 95014-3255

NEWS RELEASE

Cupertino Traffic Update, Foothill Boulevard at 280

4/5/2016 2:42 PM

Due to a previously reported fatality accident, southbound traffic on Foothill Boulevard between Christo Rey and Oak Knoll remains closed. Residents may access Oak Valley and Creston neighborhoods from Foothill Blvd.

A single lane of traffic is open on northbound Foothill Blvd. between Alpine and Starling. Current northbound delays approximately 10 minutes.

All on-ramps and off ramps at 280 and Foothill Boulevard are now open.

The coroner's office has been dispatched to the scene.

###